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NOTICE OF PETITION FOR TEMPORARY CHANGE 
INVOLVING THE TRANSFER OF WATER 

UNDER EL DORADO IRRIGATION DISTRICT 
LICENSE 2184 (APPLICATION 1692) 
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On June 29, 2015, El Dorado Irrigation District (EID) filed a petition for temporary change to transfer 
water pursuant to California Water Code section 1725 et seq. EID holds Water Right License 2184 
and requests to transfer 700 acre-feet (af) under this water right to Westlands Water District (WWD). 
The transfer water will be made available by re-operating Weber Reservoir to release water that 
would have remained in storage in 2015. The proposed changes include: (1) addition of the U.S. 
Bureau of Reclamation (Reclamation) Central Valley Project (CVP) Bill Jones Pumping Plant (Jones) 
intake facility and San Luis Reservoir as points of rediversion, and (2) addition of the WWD service 
area to EID License 2184. Temporary changes under Water Code section 1725 may be effective for 
up to one year. 

While not part of this Water Code 1725 petition, the EID transfer project also includes an additional 
amount through re-operation of El D's Silver Lake under a pre-1914 water right, for a total transfer 
amount, inclusive of the Weber Reservoir reoperation, of 3, 100 af of transfer water. 

Pursuant to California Water Code section 1725(f), any interested party may file a comment 
regarding this petition. Comments must be received by the Division of Water Rights by 
4:30 p.m. on July 24, 2015. A copy must also be provided to EID c/o Brian Poulsen at the 
email address below. To obtain detailed information regarding the proposed transfer, you may 
view the petition by visiting the Division's website at: 

http //www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water _issues/programs/applications/transfers_ tu _notices/ 

Any correspondence directed to EID should be emailed to Brian Poulsen at bpoulsen@eid.org. 

Should you have any other questions regarding this matter, please contact Patricia Fernandez at 
(916) 319-9141 or by email at patricia.fernandez@waterboards.ca.gov. Written correspondence or 
inquiries should be addressed as follows: State Water Resources Control Board, Division of Water 
Rights, Attn: Patricia Fernandez, P.O. Box 2000, Sacramento, CA 95812-2000. 

Date of Notice: July 9, 2015 
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